
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 26, 2021 

Important Dates: 

 
Picture Day 
Wednesday, Sep 29th  
 
 
Friday Mass 
Friday, October 1st 10:30 
 
 
School Closed 
Friday, October 8th 
Monday, October 11th  
 
 
Guild Meeting 
Thursday, October 21st 
7:00 
 
 
Trunk or Treat 
Friday October 22nd  
 
 
Middle School 
Halloween Event  
Friday October 29th  
 
 
 

A Letter from the Guild:  
THANK YOU, to Christine Guy and Liz St. Germain for putting 
together an amazing Cornhole tournament/ Parent Social! A little rain 
doesn’t scare us away. It was nice to see so many new families. 

Congratulations to our Winners: 

1. Patricia Ledger & James Sergeant 
2. Michael & Debra Mahoney 
3. Joe & Maria Coviello 

We would also like to thank Melissa Braga and Ali Belkus for 
providing the treats at the parent information nights.  

A special thank you to the Saragas family for donating all the ice 
cream and toppings for last week’s Ice Cream Social and the Melvin 
family for donating the bowls.  

The October Cash Raffle will be starting this Friday.  Please 
return your cut raffle tickets by Monday September 27, 2021.  If 
you need more tickets, there are extra raffle ticket books in the office 
or send an email to guild@staugustineandover.org.   
See flyer below for more details. 
 

Stay tuned for information about some fun Halloween events that 
will be happening at the end of October! 

Parent Volunteers Needed:  CORI approved volunteers are 
needed daily for lunch duty.  Please email Ardy at 
ardylouis80@gmail.com to sign up. See flyer below for more details. 
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook for all upcoming News & Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, fill me with your Holy Spirit that I may radiate 
the joy of the Gospel to others. May your light and truth 
shine through me that others may find new life and joy in 
you, and freedom from sin and oppression.  
 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 
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